
Our 1st Year Was A Great Success!

Thanks to our many friends and clients, INFORMA ENERGY has seen great success in our 
first year of operation. We expect that 2010 will be even better, as we expand to meet your 
energy needs.

Our partnerships with various energy supply sources and energy conservation firms will 
continue to provide new options for reducing your costs. In addition to our core business, 
we are researching solar power options for our clients. Lighting and lighting retrofitting 
will be an exciting new division of INFORMA ENERGY in 2010. We will announce the 
details shortly. Many of you have expressed an interest in those areas, and we are adding 
industry professionals to our pool of resources. Please go to www.informany.com to see  
additional services.

You will continue receiving our “Weekly Energy Report” to keep you updated on market 
events. Our recent ad campaign has also increased our exposure to forward-thinking clients 
like you.

As always you can reach Janet Garofalow (646-320-2341) and Lou Romano (917-709-3252) 
on our cell phones. Or you can contact us via our new e-mail addresses: lou@informany.com 
and janet@informany.com. 

In addition, our new toll free number 1-888-404-6462 can be used to contact our office 
staff. Arlene Alvira (arlene@informany.com) is our Office Manager. Arlene is developing our 
technologically advanced computer system along with assisting our clients and sales agents.

We have enjoyed working toward your goals this year and look forward to supporting you on 
your various energy projects in 2010.

All the best!

Lou Romano and Janet Garofalow 
Informa Energy, Inc.


